
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                24th June 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Courage’ 

 
‘Courage isn’t having the strength to go on…it’s 

going on when you don’t have strength’ 
 

World Record Skipping 
 
The children in KS1 took part in an LSSP 
World Record Skipping Challenge today. 
Everyone had great fun whilst attempting 
to break the record. Check out Twitter for 
pics!  
 

 

New Reception 
 

Thank you to all those parents who attended 
the information meeting on Tuesday. For 
children who are currently in Nursery and who 
will be starting Reception in September there 
is a Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Wednesday 29th 
June.  A letter with your time of arrival has 
been sent home….don’t forget your teddy 
bear! 
 

 

Y2 Transition 
 

Parents are invited to a Y2 transition 
information meeting on Thursday 30th June 
at 2.15pm in the Junior Hall with Mr. King 
and relevant staff. Uniform may also be 
purchased on this day. In addition to the 
meeting, Mr. King will be leading a walk-
around for parents on Tuesday 5th July at 
9.15am and Wednesday 6th July at 2.00pm. 
Letters with further information have been 
sent home. 

 

Y1 Trip 
 

Y1 enjoyed a lovely trip to the museum on 
Tuesday which enhanced their learning of 
their topic ‘Splendid Skies’. 

Soccer Aid 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated to Soccer 
Aid. The children had great fun completing a 
course set by our sports coach Tobias! All 
money raised will be donated to this very 
worthy cause. 

 

Condolences 
 

This week we heard the sad news that Mrs 
Sheila Rimmer, mum of Mrs McFadden 
(school business manager) sadly passed 
away on Sunday. Sheila is fondly 
remembered by many of us at Lister 
Infants as she worked at the school as a 
cleaner for 22 years. I am sure you will all 
join me in sending our condolences to Mrs 
McFadden and her family. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Mon    27 Jun          Y1 Clubs 
Wed   29 Jun          Adult Yoga 
Wed   29 Jun           Rec pre-school visits 
Thu     30 Jun          Junior Transition Parent 
                                Meeting (letter sent home) 
Thu     30 Jun          ASD Coffee Afternoon 
Mon      4 Jul           Sports Day 2H     9.15 -10.15 
                                                  2W   10.45-11.45 
                                                  1K      1.30 - 2.30  
Wed     6 Jul           Sports Day RG     9.15 – 10.15 
                                                  RM   10.45- 11.45 
                                                  1D     1.30  - 2.30 
                                  
Thu     7 Jul             Positive Nurturing  Course 
                                 (details to follow) 
 
Fri      8 Jul             Bluebells (RG) Class Assembly 
Wed  13 Jul             Y2 Leavers Assembly 
Fri     15 Jul             Break-up for summer 1.15pm              
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        94% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    94%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    96% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     97% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     86% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    92% 
 
Well done to Poppies and Tulips for 
fantastic attendance this week!  Keep it 
up!!! 
 

Overall Attendance 

93% 
 

.  

 

Sun Hat 
 

Now that the warmer weather is here could you 
please put sun cream on your child and provide 
them with a hat/cap. 
 

 ASD School Team 
 

On Thursday 30th June the ASD School 
Team will be holding a questions and 
queries session from 1-3pm in our 
Community Room. Come along for a 
coffee and chat with the team who will 
be on hand to give tips and advice. 


